Police Federation of Australia
FEDERAL EXECUTIVE

ELECTION NOTICE

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009
Nominations are called for:

Federai Council Delegates

Federal Executive Members (8)

Written nominations, which comply with the Rules of the Organisation, may be made at
the Annual Federal Council Meeting to be held on 16 and 17 November 2015, in Hobart
at:

The Ballroom

RACV Hobart Apartment Hotel
154-156 Collins Stireet
HOBART TAS 7000

Spedifically nominations will open on Tuesday 17 November at the afternoon session at

1:00pm, as required in the Association’s Rules. Any elections required will be conducted
forthwith.

The Federal Executive Members so elected, shall - from their number - then proceed to
nominate and elect the following vacancies:

Federal Executive Members

Federal President
Federal Vice-Presidents (2)
Federal Treasurer

Should any member of Federal Council be unable to attend the meeting on the afternoon
of Tuesday 17 November 2015, and wish to apply for an absentee postal vote, an
application form is available from the Returning Officer.

Note: A copy of the AEC's election report can be obtained from the organisation or from
me after the completion of the election.

Changed address? Advise the association now.

Michael Horwood Tuesday, 3 November 2015
Returning Officer Telephone: 6235 0509
Australian Electoral Commission - Hobart



